Appendix J

Susan Chadwick

From:

Helen Lockwood 28 May 2012 20:45

Sent: To:

Susan Chadwick

Subject:

Fw: Proposed Boxing Event at Haslingden Football Ground - 18th August

Can you acknowledge receipt etc.

Thanks

From:

Sent: Monday, May 28, 2012 07:18 PM **To**: General Enquiries; Helen Lockwood

Subject: Proposed Boxing Event at Haslingden Football Ground - 18th August

Hello

I live in Ewood Bridge

and have been made aware of the above event by a neighbour.

Whilst I would be very pleased to see the land on this ground put to good use, the sort of event planned (I believe it's a boxing & entertainment event) is **not** one I would support.

I am opposed to the planned event and concerned about the trouble it could bring to a peaceful and quiet community.

Kind regards,